
 
 

 

Partners in Policymaking 

 

The Missouri Developmental Disabilities Council is now accepting applications for 2018 

Partners in Policymaking.  All applications must be postmarked by December 10, 2017 to be 

eligible.  For more information about Partners in Policymaking or for the application, you 

may visit their website at:  http://moddcouncil.org/?page_id=1892. 
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=grr6zv8ab.0.0.eqztinjab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fmoddcouncil.org%2F%3Fpage_id%3D1892.

